Welcome to Cornerstone Church!
Blue Jean Sunday, September 14, 2014 10:00 a.m.   

Welcome!  We are so glad you chose to spend your Sunday with us. 
Chiming of the Trinity   
Word of Welcome! “God is Good! All the Time!”
Lisa Capurso
Bringing in the Light


Presentation of the Bible


Call to Worship
Bob Wegner


Praise Songs “Above All,” & “God Will Make a Way”
                                          Director of Music, 
Susan Rovira

Call to Confession  
Lisa Capurso
Unison Prayer of Confession
Lisa Capurso


Declaration of God’s Love and Forgiveness 
Lisa Capurso


  Congregational Response “Soften My Heart, Lord” 
Ritual of Friendship (print your name in Friendship Pad)
Lisa Capurso
Announcements                          
Bob Wegner
Affirmation of Faith – The Apostles’ Creed
Lisa Capurso
Joys & Concerns
Bob Wegner

Prayers of the People followed by the Lord’s Prayer
Reverend Batcher


Time for Children and Children’s Offering*
Reverend Batcher
Time of Greeting (Please say hello to your neighbor)
Lisa Capurso
Hymn #263   “Immortal, Invisible, God Only Wise”
Introduction to the Offertory (Exodus 20:1-4, 7-9, 12-20)


Bob Wegner
Offertory  “Sing Praise”                      
Cornerstone Choir
 

  Congregational Response “Give Thanks” 


Prayer of Dedication
Bob Wegner

Old Testament Scripture: Exodus 16:2-15
Bob Wegner
New Testament Scripture: Matthew 20:1-16
Reverend Batcher
Meditation “Getting What You Want”
Reverend Batcher
Hymn #276  “Great Is Thy Faithfulness”

Benediction (Please join hands in a circle.) 
Reverend Batcher

* Children should return to their seats as there is no Children’s Church today.
Thank you to Reverend Alice Batcher for preaching for us today while Pastor Courtney is away!  We are blessed to have her as our guest!
Join us next Sunday, September 21st, when we begin a Sermon Series on the book of Acts called We are the Church. From a group of scared disciples huddled in a locked room to bold messengers braving shipwrecks, imprisonment and persecution, the Book of Acts is a great testimony to the power of the gospel. Join us as we dig deep into the story of the early church, and discover how the Spirit is still stirring up our church today. The focus next week will be on Acts 1: “Waiting on the Lord.”
We will have a Sunday “Meal Out" at 12:30 PM on September 21st at the Lighthouse Restaurant. Please RSVP to Dave Carlson TODAY and let him know how many will be in attendance.  Payment is also due today (cash or check made out to the Lighthouse Restaurant).   The cost is $22 for adults, $13.50 for children (or $8.50 if they order off of the lunch menu) - prices include tax and gratuity.  Special thank you to Dave Carlson for organizing this meal! 
Upcoming Youth Events: The Youth will visit the boardwalk in Point Pleasant TODAY after worship (families welcome!).  Please let Wendy Barone know if you are able to go!  The Youth will also meet for a “Games & Gospel” gathering on Wednesday, September 17th from 6-8 PM (location TBD).   Open to all middle school and high school youth!  Contact Wendy Barone at 732-299-4390 or Pastor Courtney if you have any questions about Youth Group.
Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session

2014: Dominique Robert, Todd Moyer, Kellie Pushko, Bruce Thompson

2015: Lisa Capurso, David LaCross, Gail Carlson, Wendy Barone

2016: Tina Kas, Patti Miller, Sharron A. Smith (Clerk of Session)
Next meeting: September 24th at 7:20 PM at Jackson United Methodist Church
Our Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!

2014: David Carlson, Sueli Paes de Barros

2015: Laurie Wegner

2016: Donna Rosato, Betty Thompson

Next meeting: September 17th, 7:00 PM at the home of Betty Thompson

Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263
Director of Music: Susan Rovira, 609-371-1473
Part-time Youth Director: Wendy Barone, 732-299-4390
Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Tina Kas, 732-928-1778
Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Nursery Care: Courtney Miner
Operation Christmas Child: This fall we will once again be participating in Operation Christmas Child where we pack shoeboxes as gifts for children in need around the world.  We are asking members of our congregation to take a box home to fill – see Elizabeth Hughes to get one or more boxes!  Suggested items include:  crayons, colored pencils, markers, sharpeners, erasers, small toys, hard candy, hair accessories, balls, sunglasses, card games, etc.).  Also, we would like each box to have: a new comb and hairbrush, toothbrush, toothpaste, a washcloth and at least one bar of soap as they items are truly needed. Please NO liquids, fragile items, or war-related toys.  Thank you in advance for your support of this project!
The next Children’s Ministry meeting will be on 9/25 from 6-7:30 at DeBows Methodist Church.  The group typically meets on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays of each month.  It is for kids in K-6th grade, and is led by Pastor Courtney and Pastor Betty.  Each meeting has a bible lesson, craft, snack, and games!  Fall 2014 Lessons will be on How Jesus Spices Up Our Life. Please talk to Pastor Courtney for more information.
Adult Bible Studies will resume the week of September 22nd!  The Adult Monday Night Bible Study will meet on Monday 9/22 from 6:30-8:30 PM at the home of Bob and Laurie Wegner as they continue their study of the book Twelve Ordinary Men.  The Tuesday Morning Women’s Bible Study will meet on Tuesday 9/23 from 10:30-12:15 at the home of Elizabeth Hughes, and the group will begin a 10-week Beth Moore DVD Study called The Patriarchs: Encountering the God of Abraham, Isaac, and Jacob.  
We have raised more than $10,000 through our ongoing Shop Rite Gift Card fundraiser! Gift cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $10,190 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao. 

 
Volunteers scheduled for Sunday, September 21st:

· Set-up:  Dominique Robert
· Greeters: Barbara Dougherty, Fred VanLooy
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson

www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonechurchofjackson.org  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.


Sunday   September 14, 2014    10:00 a.m.
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